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To the Children of Jarrow Cross,  

 

Well hasn’t it been such a lovely sunny week for your half term.  I hope you have been 

able to get out and enjoy it.  

 

We have been working very hard this week getting the school ready for some of you 

returning, We are all really looking forward to seeing you and hopefully we will see some 

of you from Reception, Year 1 and Year 6 very soon.  

 

If you are not coming back to school just yet that is no problem, we will still keep in 

touch and all of the weekly plans will still be available on the website each week for you 

to follow.  

 

Have you spotted our lovely messages that the children who have been in school have 

written and put on the lampposts around the area. If you haven’t watch out for them 

lots of people have and have wrote nice messages on different websites all about them.  

 

Remember what I said in my message last week, school may look a little different when 

you come back but that just things like tables and rooms, the main things like you and all 

the teachers will be exactly the same so please don’t worry.  

 

I am looking forward to seeing some of you very soon. Remember BE KIND and look 

after each other.  

 

Take care,  

Mrs McBeth   

 

 

 

 

              


